
 

Councillor Joe Cressy  phone: 416 392 4044    Toronto City Hall 
Ward 10, Spadina-Fort York email: councillor_cressy@toronto.ca  Suite C53 

November 26, 2019  
 

Dear Chair and Members,  
 
New Business Request: Installation of Speed Humps on Niagara Street, between King Street 
West and Bathurst Street  
 
Summary:  
 

My office has received reports of speeding and dangerous driving on Niagara Street 
between King Street West and Bathurst Street. This portion of Niagara Street is near 
an elementary school, a daycare, and a highly used local park.  
 
At the October 2019 Community Council meeting, the speed limit was reduced from 40 
km/h to 30 km/h on Niagara Street, between King Street West and Bathurst Street.  
  
After receiving the reports of speeding and dangerous driving, I received a petition for 
the installation of speed humps totalling 91 signatures from local residents.  
 
I am requesting that this council waive the petition and polling requirements, and 
authorize the installation of traffic calming measures. 
 

 
Recommendation:  
It is recommended that:  
 
1. Toronto and East York Community Council waive the petition and polling requirement under the 
City's Traffic Calming Policy and authorize the installation of traffic calming on Niagara Street, 
between King Street West and Bathurst Street.  
 
2. Toronto and East York Community Council direct the City Solicitor to prepare a by-law to alter the 
roadway to install six speed humps on Niagara Street, between King Street West and Bathurst Street, 
generally as shown on the attached Drawing No. 421G-3569, dated October 2019. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Joe Cressy 
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